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Drumoyne Gardens, West Monkseaton

Whitley Bay, NE25 9DL

Tel: 0191 6432026 Fax: 0191 6432029 e-mail: office@langleyfirst.org.uk
Headteacher: Mr. T Jones

Monday 7th June 2021

RE: Year 3 invite to Monkseaton Middle School

Dear parent / carer,

On Friday 11th June, Monkseaton Middle School have invited our year 3 children to attend their site to give our pupils a chance to see what it is like in a middle school building and hopefully remove any of the uncertainty or anxiety around their next steps in their school journey. During the trip they will get a chance to ask any questions they may have about middle schools in general whilst also getting a chance to meet some of the staff from Monkseaton. 
The children will be attending during the afternoon, leaving just after lunch and then returning to Langley in time for normal collection. To facilitate the visit, we have organised a bus to take the children to and from the middle school.
This visit is to be carried out with all covid secure measures in place. The children will not be coming into contact with any of the Monkseaton pupils and will remain together in their bubble at all times. Langley staff will be in attendance with the children throughout the visit.

Due to using transport to get the children to and from Monkseaton Middle, please complete and return the slip below to the school office by Thursday 10th June. 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation 

Mr T Jones

Headteacher 

_______________________________________________________________
Year 3 visit to Monkseaton Middle School

I give permission for my child _________________________________ Class 7/8 to attend Monkseaton Middle School on Friday 11th June.

Signed ________________________________________ parent/carer
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